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Dear Parents and Guardians:

As the Randolph County School System plans for the reopening of the 
2020-2021 school year, we remain deeply committed to ensuring the 
safety and well-being of our students. It is imperative that you take a 
few minutes to complete a survey regarding the reopening of our 
schools. The survey is designed to assist the district in making the 
appropriate accommodations for our students, faculty and staff. The 
survey is confidential and will be used for district planning purposes 
only. The last day to complete the survey will be Thursday, October 1, 
2020. Your responses will be a primary consideration as we complete 
the return-to-school plan our district leadership team and other 
stakeholders have devised. Currently, we are looking at a restart date 
of October 19, 2020.

Although we believe that face-to-face instruction is the best method 
for teaching our students, if parents are uncomfortable with face-to-
face instruction due to COVID-19, virtual/distance learning remains an 
option. When a selection is made, it is important to remember that 
the learning option selected will remain for the entire semester. 
Students should plan to continue their selected Learning Option until 
December 18, 2020. In the event a change is necessary, a hardship 
appeal must be completed and approved by the superintendent and 
the district reopening committee. The district’s plan for safety, 
instruction, transportation, and food and nutrition will be available on 
the district’s and schools’ websites on Monday, September 28, 2020.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Tangela Madge
Superintendent
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